
	 

		Canaan	Capital	Improvement	Program	Committee


		Meeting	on	September	13,	2021

		Fire	Station	Conference	Room


The	meeting	began	at	8:30	AM


Members	Present:		 

Mike	Samson,	Claude	Lemoi,	Sadie	Wells,	Dan	Collins,	Tom	Milligan


Others	Attending:

None	 


Proceedings:


The	committee	briefly	reviewed	the	Major	Mobile	CIP	Plan	again.	Mike	Samson	reported	
that	a	variety	of	equipment	strategies	for	the	Transfer	Station	are	being	actively	
considered,	and	the	final	proposal	is	expected	to	be	available	before	the	next	meeting.


The	committee	then	reviewed	and	discussed	the	remaining	categories	of	he	CIP	Plan,	
including	non-mobile,	government	buildings,	highway	reconstruction,	and	bridges.	Mike	
reported	that	a	package	of	broad	flood	mitigation	projects	is	expected	to	benefit	bridge	
projects	in	Canaan	by	combining		funds	from	FEMA,	the	Federal	Economic	Development	
Agency,	the	State	of	NH,	and	the	town.	The	package	of	proposals	has	entered	the	
Engineering	Review	phase.


The	next	meeting	was	scheduled	for	Tuesday,	Sep.	28th	at	8:30	AM	in	the	Fire	Station	
Conference	Room.


The	meeting	ended	at	10:20	AM


Respectfully	submitted:

Claude	Lemoi,	Chair
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